
 
 
 
6 SCOTTISH LOW PAY UNIT (AN535-2003) 
 
The City Council is requested to renew financial assistance to the Scottish Low Pay Unit in 2003/04. 
 
If the net 2003/04 funding required by the Scottish Low Pay Unit was allocated on the basis of 
population statistics, then the City Council's contribution would be £4,200. 
 
The Committee is requested to consider approval of a grant to the Scottish low Pay Unit, for which 
provision is included in the 2003/04 Revenue Budget of the Finance Department. 
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